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46-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-3 for information 
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which 
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC. 

46-2 The CPUC appreciates the community’s concern for aesthetics and will consider this concern in 
rendering a decision on the proposed project. We cannot comment on statements made to you 
by your builder. 

46-3 Please see General Response GR-2 regarding property values. 

46-4 For information regarding EMF please see General Response GR-1. 
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